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Thursday 7th March, 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Re: LKS2 Performance and EYFS/ KS1 Easter Bonnet Parade 

 
We are delighted to let you know that we will be welcoming parents to join us for the LKS2 

production at the end of this term. Preparations are well under way and the team will be 
contacting you about how you can help. 
 

We will also be hosting our annual Easter Bonnet parade, around the school, for EYFS and KS1. 
 

The dates are as follows: 
 

• LKS2 (Years 3 and 4) will be performing ‘Grease’ on Monday 25th March at 2pm in the Main 

Hall 

 

• EYFS and KS1 (Preschool, Nursery, Reception and Years 1 and 2) will taking part in the 

Easter Bonnet parade on Thursday 28th March at 9:15.  They will parade around the school, 

supported by the children in KS2.  We would love for parents and carers to take a seat and 
cheer the children along as they parade. 

 

We would love for you to join us to support the children and watch them perform and parade. 
 

We look forward to seeing you there. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Ms. Zenia McIntosh  
Acting Head of School 
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